
 

April 25th, 2025

Students in 5O practiced playing the ukulele in music this week.

Upcoming Events
April 25: Spring Family Fun Night 5:30-8 p.m. TONIGHT
April 30: EARLY RELEASE @ 1:30 / NO BUS TRANSPORTATION
May 2: Walk for Virtues
May 4: First Communion Mass at Immaculate Conception 2:00 p.m.
May 6: Cousins Subs Fundraiser | 11 am- 7pm (See Flyer)
May 8: May Crowning Mass at 9 a.m.
May 14: Sports Day
May 26: Memorial Day-NO SCHOOL
June 5th: Promotion Mass
June 5th: LAST DAY OF SCHOOL!!

May Lunch Menu Regis Calendar IC Calendar

SCHOOL MASS SCHEDULE

Join us on Thursdays at 9 a.m. as we celebrate Mass
​as a school community.

May 2: WFV | Mass at Regis 9:30 a.m.

https://files.constantcontact.com/635f4e5d901/217a389b-65de-4c76-8d8d-2cbe5df3fab8.docx?rdr=true
https://www.regiscatholicschools.com/documents/-final-2024-25-rcs-calendar-k-12-sj-4k-.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/635f4e5d901/2a68a957-2ea0-47b4-a733-64536a6cdb73.pdf?rdr=true
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=29d0fd6f-b0f8-48cd-80ec-e794ee80762d


May 8: Second Grade | May Crowning, First Communion
May 15: 3B
May 22: 4D
May 29: 1C
June 5: 5th Grade Promotion Mass

Office Update
Before/After School Care: Downtown YMCA

The registration is opening soon for wrap around care
through the downtown YMCA for 25-26. Please see the
flyer for registration details. If you choose this option for
your child(ren), you will need to contact Student Transit
directly to confirm transportation.

 

YMCA Registration

Summertime Learning Backpacks and Workbooks:

As a part of our annual commitment to a coherent Math and Reading program, the Immaculate
Conception teachers are continuing the summer learning program to help ensure success for the next
school year. There are 2 purchasing options available this year, however, all orders will be placed
online directly with the company by the parent. The school is not completing the ordering process this
year. 

I would encourage parents to reach out to your child’s teacher for a recommendation of what grade
level workbook to order. Learners who are working on meeting learning goals may be recommended to
get their current grade level and/or their next grade level up. Advanced students may be recommended
to get higher level workbooks to continue their progress.

If you are interested in the workbook and the backpack, click this link.

If you are interested in just the workbooks, you can find your grade level by clicking this
link.

We highly recommend all students participate in summer learning opportunities to continue reading and
math progress through our summer break. Utilizing these summer resources as a part of our summer
routine will set your child up for success upon their return in the fall.

If you have any questions, please reach out to Mrs. Fadness or Mrs. Brissette.
dfadness@regiscatholicschools.com ebrissette@regiscatholicschools.com 

Walk for Virtues Volunteers:

Volunteers are still needed for the upcoming Walk for Virtues on May 2nd. If you could
volunteer, we would love to have your assistance with this event. 

Click here to sign up!

https://files.constantcontact.com/635f4e5d901/4066723a-8c16-47cb-a25d-f881e7b29cd8.pdf?rdr=true
https://www.bluestareducation.com/collections/summertime-learning-1?srsltid=AfmBOorM3wCK07TORjNFng5ACNEtp6NL637becRcKpYDKdLhfebi4rG-
https://www.bluestareducation.com/collections/summertime-learning
mailto:dfadness@regiscatholicschools.com
mailto:ebrissette@regiscatholicschools.com
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040A4DA9A628A5FE3-56440009-walk


Living Faith

Read this month's issue of Partner's in Faith

Jeans for Jesus, Tuesday April 22nd

Thank you to everyone who contributed to the Ann Seidl fund this week. We were able to raise
$517.26 to continue Ann's legacy of service.

Home & School

https://files.constantcontact.com/635f4e5d901/be931d2a-336c-4e74-8d14-749f9b011b4e.pdf?rdr=true


Teacher Appreciation Week is right around the corner (May 5-9) and the school year is coming
to a close!  THANK YOU to those who have already signed up to help "shell-a-brate" our "sun-
sational" teachers and staff at IC! Please review the Sign-Up Genius links by April 28th  to help
show your gratitude to the amazing individuals who made this school year the best!

Teachers' Lounge Glow-Up: It's time for a little TLC in the teacher's lounge. The items on this
sign-up will help HSA volunteers clean, organize and provide some helpful upgrades to the
space.
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0F49A8A62BA0FCC52-56148138-lounge

Tuesday 5/6- Tikki-riffic Tuesday:
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0F49A8A62BA0FCC52-56144932-tikiriffic

Wednesday 5/7- Luau Lunch
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0F49A8A62BA0FCC52-56146410-luau

Friday 5/9- O-fish-ally Friday:

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0F49A8A62BA0FCC52-56148138-lounge
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0F49A8A62BA0FCC52-56144932-tikiriffic
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0F49A8A62BA0FCC52-56146410-luau


https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0F49A8A62BA0FCC52-56147761-ofishally

Thank you for your help!

Volunteers are still needed for the upcoming Hawaiian Family Night on Friday,
April 25th. If you or a High School student you know is in need of volunteer hours, we would
love to have your assistance with this event. 

Here is the link for volunteering on April 25th: 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0F49A8A62BA0FCC52-56340580-hawaiian

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0F49A8A62BA0FCC52-56147761-ofishally
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0F49A8A62BA0FCC52-56340580-hawaiian


Amazon Wish List

Additional Opportunities

https://a.co/3cVF6g9








Our first grade students welcomed chicks into
their classroom this week!
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